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Wisconsin Adult Center will be closed on Wednesday July 4th. Have a Happy 4th of July!
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Happy Independence Day!!

June summer fun!
We sure kept the gang busy in June! Can you believe how fast the month went? We continue to spend lots of time outside, if it is not too hot. The gang loves to play bean bag toss out in front. They can be quite competitive. We continue to keep our crafty sides busy with lots of fun projects to make. Bob’s twice a month visits are still a highlight for the center. He always sings many of our favorites. The concerts at Brookfield’s Civic Plaza has quickly become a favorite outing. Many talented performers to enjoy. With other outings to the park, the lake, and the nature center, we are making the most out of summer! Bring on July!!
“True independence and freedom can only exist in doing what’s right.                               ~Brigham Young~

Independence Day Cookout!
On Thursday July 5th we will be celebrating the independence of our country with a good old fashion American cookout! We will be serving hot dogs, baked beans, potato chips and cookies. Your person(s) will not need a lunch that day. Reminders will be sent out closer to the event. Have them bring their appetites! 
Looking Forward to july!
We have a lot in store for the gang in July! We plan on heading to the County Fair, Miller Park, the WKC Dog Show, and many other fun places are in our future. We will keep up to date on how are beloved Brewers are doing. Hopefully they can keep it together after the all-star break. Fingers crossed! We will continue to find fun and creative art projects to do, we love how proud they are of their creations! Donna Lexa art class and music therapy through Living Melodies will continue. July will be an adventure!

                                                                                    Happy summer to all of you!
                                             Lindsey, Chrissy, Tina, Rita, Kristi, Tammi, Sharon, Denette, and Aaron
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